Announcements for 10.7.18

NEW TrueKidz Shirts | TrueKidz t-shirts made just for your child are now available in
onesies, toddler, and youth sizes for $10 each. Grab yours today in the Atrium or just outside
the TrueKidz building.

October 10-11: TrueNorth Office Hours | The TrueNorth Church office will close at 2:00pm
on Wednesday and be closed all day on Thursday for our annual staff retreat.

October 20: TNC Cup | The TNC Cup Golf Tournament will be held at Mount Vintage
Plantation Golf Club. Join us for a fun way to connect with others and enjoy golf (no matter
your skill level). Tee time will be 10:00am and the tournament will be played as a Two-Person
Captain’s Choice with team scoring. You may sign up individually or with a partner. The cost
is only $55 per person and lunch is provided! Please arrive at the course by 9:00am to
register, enjoy lunch, and participate in the putting contest. Registration deadline is Tuesday,
October 16. Signup on the Events tab at truenorthchurch.com or the TrueNorth app.

October 21: Guest Speaker | Caleb Kaltenbach is the author of Messy Grace and speaks
widely on faith, reconciliation, and sexual diversity. Join us for this powerful story and bring a
friend with you as we continue our current series, CRAZY: 40 Days of Uncommon Love!

October 21: Baptism Class | If you have recently become a Christ follower or have not
expressed your faith publicly, we invite you to participate in our next Dunk’d service Sunday,
October 28. We ask that anyone who wishes to be baptized, please attend one of our two
identical Baptism Classes on October 21 at 9:30 or 11:30am in the Blue Room of the Atrium.
No need to sign up for the class...just show up! If your child is in the fifth grade or under,
please call the church office (803.279.1555) to make an appointment to meet with a staff
member.

October 28: Worship at the River | Make plans to join us for a special night of worship and

communion at the Augusta Riverwalk Amphitheater at 5:30pm. All ages are welcome.
Childcare will not be provided.

CRAZY: 40 Days Stories | How has God touched or changed your heart in this series? How
has God used you or your Journey Group to show His uncommon love to others? Share your
story of showing or receiving crazy love by emailing stories@truenorthchurch.com.

Hurricane Response | We are partnering with Port City Church to provide support to those
who were affected by Hurricane Florence. Port City is a multi-site church in the Wilmington,
NC area that is currently acting as command central for Convoy of Hope, Samaritan’s Purse,
and other relief efforts that are underway. The flooding of roads has made travel and
deliveries into the area dangerous and the best way that we can help at this time is to provide
financial support. You can give online (via the Give tab on our website), by check, or cash.
Please indicate "Hurricane Relief” as the fund or on the memo line. Please enclose any cash in
an envelope indicating "Hurricane Relief” and include your name and mailing address to
receive tax credit. Thank you for helping make a difference!



